
 

 

Pharmacy Intern Authorization to Test Information 

Updated 3/10/2021 

If you are checking on an application that you submitted, please be advised that if your payment has 
gone through, the application has been received in our office and we will contact you if any of the 

required information is missing.  

If you are inquiring about your Authorization to Test (ATT), please be advised that the ATT cannot be 
issued until after your application has been processed.  Applicants will receive an e-mail from the 

testing center once this occurs.  

Due to current workload, please allow up to 72 business hours for a response to your inquiry. 


